We would like the opportunity to honor and remember your child/children at
March for Babies. We create a “Wall of Hope” that will consist of the names of our
family team children. They will serve as a reminder to our participants of the
reason we walk and hope for a future of babies born healthy and full-term.

How to Participate

The signs are created at no charge to you and participation is optional. If you
would like the child you are walking for to be part of the Wall of Hope, please
submit the following information:

* Your child/children’s name

« If the child was born prematurely, the gestational age/weight at birth

¢ Photos (max of 2/child)

We realize that many of you are walking because you have experienced the
loss of a child, and we want to be sensitive to your needs. If you feel
comfortable sharing that experience with us, we will create a sign in memory
or in honor of your child, whichever you prefer.

You can submit your information via email to Lydia Larson at
llarson@marchofdimes.org

All submissions are due by Friday, April 26t.

We cannot take late submissions

due to the turnaround time it takes for these signs to
be produced. We appreciate your understanding.
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